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TULLIALLAN PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY                                     

Kirk Street, KINCARDINE, Alloa  FK10 4PT

Tel: 01383 602440 
Acting Headteacher N Bow                                                                                                                                                      E-mail address tulliallanps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk


Dear Parents/Carers,

P7 Outdoor Adventure Experience

As you may be aware, our Primary 7 children normally have the opportunity to take part in outdoor education experiences that focus on team-building and adventure. Pre-Covid this usually took the form of a residential visit to Dalguise. This trip was costly and needed to be booked at least a year in advance to give families time to save. With the restrictions in place over the last two years, we have not managed to go to Dalguise for the last few years.

Last year, restrictions eased enough to allow our Primary 7s the opportunity to enjoy three individual days at Lochore Meadows Outdoor Education Centre. The feedback from the children, staff and some families was that this was a hugely enjoyable, beneficial experience – and it was a fraction of the cost of a residential trip. Our children took part in water sports, cycling, team challenges on an island and thoroughly enjoyed themselves.

We have looked into lots of different options for our Primary 7s this year. Dalguise is too expensive and booking it now would not allow families enough time to save towards the cost. We are mindful that the current cost of living crisis is affecting all of us in different ways. We want to offer our P7s the experiences that outdoor education can provide but still make this affordable for all to access.

As a result, we have decided to book Lochore Meadows again. This will allow the P7s to enjoy three days of outdoor activities. Our application has been submitted and Lochore will be in touch early in the new year to confirm availability. As soon as we have confirmation from them that they can accommodate us we will share details of costs. 
Primary 7 have already started fund raising and this will cover some of the expenses - last year the total cost for all three days was less than £50 per child (including transport) and most of this was covered by the fund-raising done by the children and generous donation from our Family Council.

I wanted to give advance notice of our plans and we will share more information as soon as we can. Lochore do not allocate places for their summer outdoor programme until January so it will be early in the new year before we have more information.

Regards

N Bow

Acting Headteacher

Child Protection Co-ordinator – Nicol Bow
Depute Child Protection Co-ordinator – Carol Thomson

[image: image4.png]